



NIVS Communications 20/05/2022

Dear NIVS Users,

Please be advised that the NIVS team DOES NOT send communications via text message under any circumstance.

If you ever receive a text message to this effect, please do not click on the links sent.

Please email <u>NIVS@england.nhs.uk</u>, if you need any support with your NIVS account, or if you just need verification on a message you have received.

Kind regards,

National Immunisation & Vaccination System Support Team

Telephone: **0121 611 0187**

Email: nivs@england.nhs.uk

Web: http://nivs.ardengemcsu.nhs.uk/home





This message and any attachment contain information which may be confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. It is intended for the addressee(s) only and should not be relied upon as legal advice unless it is otherwise stated. If you are not the intended recipient(s) (or authorised by an addressee who received this message), access to this email, or any disclosure or copying of its content, or any action taken (or not taken) in reliance on it is unauthorised and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in error, please inform the sender immediately.



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.